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28th June 2021  
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
Scholastic Book Fair 30th June to 5th July 2021 

It is the time of year when we welcome the Scholastic Book Fair into school.  As I’m sure you’ll agree this 
is an ideal opportunity for pupils to get excited about reading by seeing a range of books and perhaps 
choosing one that interests them.   
 

We had hoped, with the planned release of restrictions on the 21st June, to welcome parents/carers into 
school to support their child in choosing a book.  However, with the current restrictions still in place, 
unfortunately this will not be possible at this time.   
 

Instead, each class will have a time slot when they can visit the Book Fair with their class and money 
can be sent in with your child for them to spend on the relevant day.  In readiness for this you may 
want to look through the leaflet sent out with this letter with your child for some ideas.  
 

Should the weather be kind to us next week, we will try and allow parents an opportunity to browse books 
outdoors, with one trolley each day based on the Year Groups below to ensure appropriate numbers and 
social distancing.  This is, of course, weather permitting.     
 

Day In School – 
Morning 

In School – 
Afternoon 

After School – 
Weather Permitting 

Wednesday 30th June Year 5 Year 4 Year 4 and Year 5 
Thursday 1st July Year 2 Year 3 Year 2 and Year 3 

Friday 2nd July Year 1 FS2 FS2 and Year 1 
Monday 5th July Year 6  Year 6 

 

There will be over 200 titles for the children to browse through and with prices starting from only 
£2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone to enjoy so hopefully it will be a fantastic week.  Don’t 
forget that every book bought helps to get FREE BOOKS for our school to further support our Ramble 
through Reading.   
 

Kind Regards, 
 

Emily Hill  
Deputy Head Teacher 


